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Completely revised by new authors, this Fifth Edition presents 100 patient cases designed specifically to prepare students for clinical vignettes on the
USMLE Step 1. Each case proceeds from chief complaint through diagnostic workup and treatment and includes buzzwords in history taking, physical
examination, laboratory tests, imaging, and pathology. This edition's cases give greater emphasis to pathogenesis, epidemiology, differential diagnosis,
management, and complications and include radiologic images, photographs, tables, and algorithms. A new two-page format encourages students to read the
case presentation and formulate an initial diagnosis before turning the page for the answer. The book ends with twenty all-new board-format questions
and answers.
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First Aid is the world's best-selling medical exam preparation series More than 17,000 US medical students take the exam each year and another 12,000
International Medical Students are eligible Exam is generally given in June but can be taken at any time More than 900 must-know facts and mnemonics
24-page color insert that includes x-rays, clinical photographs and pathology slides assists in image recognition and analysis 100+ Clinical Vignettes
Includes the famous First Aid Book Ratings which features hundreds of medical test prep resources rated by students Valuable test-taking strategies
This core textbook helps medical students bridge the gap between biochemistry, physiology, and clinical care. The strength of Mark's Basic Medical
Biochemistry is that it starts with the patient—the metabolic and nutritional needs of the human body (easy for students to understand)—as opposed to
explanations of complex chemical theory. Mark's Basic empahsizes clinical correlations throughout the text and links biochemical concepts to physiology
and pathophysiology, using patient vignettes as the context. These specific and memorable mock patient cases are followed throughout the chapter to pose
questions, illustrate core concepts, and help students remember and apply biochemical priniciples within the context of clinical practice.
Every student knows this is THE test to take before they take the test! Market: US and Canadian Medical Students preparing for USMLE Step 1 (17,000);
International Medical Graduates (IMG)(15,672); Osteopathic medical students (1500) 322 multiple-choice clinical vignette questions broken into 7 blocks
of 46 Detailed explanations for correct and incorrect answers The McGraw-Hill Medical Editorial Team (New York, NY) is responsible for such classics as
First Aid for the USMLE Step 1 -- the world's bestselling medical review book.
Istanbul is home to a multimillion dollar transnational music industry, which every year produces thousands of digital music recordings, including
widely distributed film and television show soundtracks. Today, this centralized industry is responding to a growing global demand for Turkish, Kurdish,
and other Anatolian ethnic language productions, and every year, many of its top-selling records incorporate elaborately orchestrated arrangements of
rural folksongs. What accounts for the continuing demand for traditional music in local and diasporic markets? How is tradition produced in twenty-first
century digital recording studios, and is there a "digital aesthetics" to contemporary recordings of traditional music? In Digital Traditions:
Arrangement and Labor in Istanbul's Recording Studio Culture, author Eliot Bates answers these questions and more with a case study into the
contemporary practices of recording traditional music in Istanbul. Bates provides an ethnography of Turkish recording studios, of arrangers and
engineers, studio musicianship and digital audio workstation kinesthetics. Digital Traditions investigates the moments when tradition is arranged, and
how arrangement is simultaneously a set of technological capabilities, limitations and choices: a form of musical practice that desocializes the
ensemble and generates an extended network of social relations, resulting in aesthetic art objects that come to be associated with a range of affective
and symbolic meanings. Rich with visual analysis and drawing on Science & Technology Studies theories and methods, Digital Tradition sets a new standard
for the study of recorded music. Scholars and general readers of ethnomusicology, Middle Eastern studies, folklore and science and technology studies
are sure to find Digital Traditions an essential addition to their library.
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